

Preparing every student to thrive in a global society.

Public Notice Surplus Items Random Giveaway

December 07, 2017

The East Side Union High School District intends to dispose of seven (7) used refurbished surplus laptops, previously used for classroom instruction, in a random giveaway donation to seven students, to be randomly selected, and who are currently enrolled in the District at a District school and for the purpose of increasing the general literacy of the people. This matter will be presented to the Governing Board for consideration and approval no earlier than the Board's Regular Meeting to be held on January 18, 2018. Interested members of the public are invited to address the governing board regarding the planned disposition at the January 18, 2018, Board meeting, or such meeting as the item may be continued to for consideration. Please contact Linda Ornelas, Director of Marketing, East Side Union High School District (408-347-5014); ornelasl@esuhsd.org) if you have any questions.

East Side Union High School District Board of Trustees

J. Manuel Herrera, President Pattie Cortese, Vice President

President Lan Nguyen, Clerk Chris D. Funk, Superintendent

Frank Biehl, Member

Van T. Le, Member